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Meeting Summary: August 15, 2007
Chair:  Susan Walkama

Next meeting: Wednesday September 19, 2007 at 2:30 PM at the LOB
Mixed Service Protocol
The Subcommittee had reviewed the initial protocol in May and offered suggestions for the grid.  The intent of the protocol is to illustrated concurrent services that can be provided in BHP program to ensure continuity of care as well as ensure appropriate transition to other levels of care.  This is important step in demonstrating that care is not restricted in BHP.  The tool can be used by providers and families.  The complexity of the grid is related to the number of services involved.  Given this, the Subcommittee requested:
· Additional instructions on the use and flow of the grid.

· Creation of a narrative, bulleted document to accompany the grid that would make it easier for users to understand the protocol.

Future Subcommittee Work
Susan Walkama outlined upcoming Subcommittee items:

· PASS Group Home Level of Care (LOC) guidelines in October.  Previously the SC had recommended provisional approval of the LOC guidelines to the BHP Oversight Council (BHP OC) because this LOC is new and there needed to be time to review the program after it had been operating to ensure this new program matches client need.  The BHP OC agreed with the recommendation.

· Enhanced Care Clinics (ECCs) baseline data process: implementation September 1, 2007.

· September: The LOC guidelines for the Institute of Living (IOL) “Cares Unit” are under development in the BHP Clinical Management Committee.  The goal of this new service is to provide short term stabilization, assessment for pediatric members with behavioral health diagnoses seen in the ED.  This program is funded through DSS. 
· LOC guidelines for 23- hour observation beds will be reviewed by the SC when the guidelines are completed. 

· Clarify ECC policy on billing for school-based services, home-based visits.

· Parent Co-chair is needed and parent participation in the SC is critical.  The Chair discussed this with the parents present at this meeting; they will discuss with their groups and then contact Susan Walkama.

· The State has posted notice of the State Plan amendment change on billing 90801 evaluations in the CT Law Journal.  The Chair will ask the BHP OC request clarification and discussion of the amendment at the September 12th Council meeting.
